[image: image1.jpg]



Fallston Cougars Football 2015
MEETING MINUTES

September 17,2015
 Commissioners Report
· We are half way through the season: the program has come a long way. All the new equipment is in use. Coaches need to help with selling their teams Bull roast tickets. 
Secretary Report

· Nothing to report
UCYFL Report

· Season is going well
· The league is aware of the mismatch with teams in some divisions

· Head coaches need to remember is a player is ejected in a game they are also suspended for the following game

Fallston Rec. Council Report

· The holiday Party is December 14th at the Lirodendron, all volunteers and their spouse are invited, if you would like to go please email Jodi Juliano  secretary@fallstonfootball.com   If you RSVP and do not attend our program will be charged 
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted went over the budget report
Concession

· Everything is going well, please remember all volunteers from your team must be 18 years or older.
Equipment Report
· Any equipment issues please contact Jim
· Coaches please check your bag to see if you need ice packs, etc. replenished and contact Jim
Old Business

· First round of team pictures went well
· Coaches, please remember if you are the last team at the practice field you must make sure all lights are out and that the Sea container is locked
New Business   
· Bull Roast planning is going well, thanks to Lisa, Erin and Sandra for planning this event.
· If a player on your team is injured at practice or a game and seeks medical attention you must fill out an incident report and email it to Jodi Juliano
Meeting adjourned; 8:55pm. Next meeting  October 15 , 2015 at 8:00pm at Chenowith Center
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